
Mother’s Day Brunch Special – A Family Class – Virtual Cooking Class (2 pages) 
Grocery,Tool List and Prep list 

Recipe Title Grocery  
Fresh

Grocery 
Dry

Tools  
Needed

Prep Ahead

asparagus 
and brie tart 
with fig and 
sesame

Puff pastry, defrosted 
overnight in the fridge  
Brie cheese 
1 bunch asparagus

Olive oil  
Toasted sesame seeds, 
mix of black and white 
Flaked sea salt  
Fig jam 
Cayenne

Cookie Sheet 
Parchment 
Paring knife 
Pastry brush

Oven 400 
Wash and dry 
asparagus 

Defrost puff 
pastry in the 
fridge overnight

the delicious 
dish legendary 
cobb salad

2 large shallots 
1 lemon 
Fresh garlic 
Labneh or whole-milk 
Greek yogurt 
6 baby gem romaine 
lettuces or 2 romaine 
hearts 
4 large eggs 
1 ripe avocado 
1 pint of ripe and juicy 
cherry tomatoes 
About 4 ounces of 
crumbled blue cheese or 
ricotta salata 
Chives

Olive oil 
Red wine vinegar 
Honey, I like buckwheat 
Kosher salt 
Freshly ground black 
pepper 
Pearled or semi-pearled 
farro or wheat berries

Mixing bowl 
Small pot 
Serving platter

Wash vegetables 

Cook eggs, as 
per recipe

oven poached 
salmon

½ side of salmon or 4 6-
ounce fillets, about 1½ 
lbs. 
2 lemon

Kosher salt 
Freshly ground pepper 
Olive oil 
White wine (just get a 
250 ml bottle)

Small oven safe 
dish (I use a 
pyrex)

Have ingredients 
ready 
Oven 425

mushroom 
bacon (vegan)

225 grams/ ½ pound 
thinly sliced mushrooms, 
portobello, king oyster, 
shitake or use the pre 
sliced button or cremimi 
Miso paste

Avocado oil 
Low sodium tamari or 
coconut aminos 
Maple syrup 
Apple cider vinegar 
Smoked paprika 
Sugar 
Kosher salt 
Liquid smoke, optional 
Freshly ground black 
pepper

Cookie sheet 
Baking rack 
Parchment 
paper 

Flat dish for 
marinating

Slice mushrooms 
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crispy 
prosciutto

About 170 grams/6 
ounces of prosciutto

This is a BONUS 
recipe, please 
make it ahead

nutella tahini 
swirl banana 
bread

1 stick unsalted butter 
2 large eggs  
3-4 very ripe bananas 
Sour cream  

Granulated sugar  
Unbleached all-purpose 
flour  
Baking soda  
Kosher salt  
Vanilla extract  
Nutella 
Tahini

Loaf pan 
Parchment 
paper

Bring butter, 
sour cream and 
eggs to room 
temp 

Butter loaf pan 
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